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WRAPPING UP THE HOLIDAY SEASON

THE ELECTRICAL SAFETY FOUNDATION INTERNATIONAL HOPES YOUR

HOLIDAY SEASON WAS FILLED WITH FRIENDS, FAMILY AND SAFETY. TO HELP

KEEP SAFETY A HOLIDAY TRADITION IN YOUR HOME, E-S-F-I IS REMINDING

YOU OF THESE POST-HOLIDAY TIPS: ALWAYS UNPLUG DECORATIONS BY

USING THE GRIPPING AREA. PULLING ON THE CORD COULD DAMAGE THE

WIRE AND PRESENT A SHOCK OR FIRE HAZARD. AS YOU TAKE DOWN

HOLIDAY LIGHTS, INSPECT THE WIRING AND DISCARD ANY THAT HAVE

CRACKED, FRAYED OR DAMAGED WIRE INSULATION. STORE ELECTRICAL

DECORATIONS IN A DRY AREA THAT IS NOT ACCESSIBLE BY CHILDREN OR

PETS. MAKE SURE TO LABEL OR STORE INDOOR DECORATIONS SEPARATELY

FROM THOSE INTENDED FOR OUTDOOR USE. FOR MORE ELECTRICAL

SAFETY TIPS, VISIT W-W-W--DOT--E-S-F-I--DOT--ORG.


